
From: Isobel Ashton  
Sent: 28 August 2013 12:43 
To: CineworldCityScreen 
Subject: Picturehouse Bury St Edmunds 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I write to express my total appreciation, and concern for the future, of The 
Picturehouse Cinema in Bury St Edmunds. 
 
This is a very much loved venue for which the long serving staff and Picturehouse 
have worked long and hard to fulfil over and above the aspirations of its clients. 
 
As a town, Bury thrives and gains much from its independent traders, such as 
Picturehouse Cinema before its association with Cineworld.  It is an absolute delight 
that the current cinema retains this independent atmosphere whilst gaining from 
outside interest in placing entertainment at this venue. 
 
If  local cinema goers had originated a complaint about pricing then action should be 
considered, but it is very disturbing to think that a beautifully balanced situation in 
Bury St Edmunds should be overturned because of rules which many locally would 
not think appropriate to apply here.   
 
I and many of my friends trust that a suitable way forward can be found to secure the 
current much appreciated services of Picturehouse Bury St Edmunds. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Isobel Ashton 
 
 


